
 

 

Dear Sir 
 
I am writing this email in regards to the changes requested in Radio Asian Fever’s licence. 
 
To my knowledge Radio Asian Fever has been breaching it’s licence since it was granted the 
community radio licence, it has yearly been changing its name during the month of Ramadan to 
Islam Fever and running the station just for the Muslim community (24/7 during Ramadan Month).  
 
The station has always put the religion of Islam above other religions, it has always aired more 
content for the Muslim community then any other communities during festival periods. The 
Hinduism, Sikhism and Christianity have had airtime given but not as much as Islam. 
 
I believe a station catering for the South Asian community should be based on same structure all 
year round, and not change its format to cater for any religion, certainly not a full month. 
 
I request Ofcom to please research on Radio Asian Fever and how it’s met it’s key commitments 
during its time on air. And if they could look into the committee member  who are apart of the 
station and are they from one religion or do they have members in the committee of other religions. 
 
My last words on this is that the only reason Radio Asian Fever has put in a request to change its key 
commitments is because Ofcom recently said they had been breaching there licence as they have 
been broadcasting 24/7 during Ramadan. 
 
Regards 
 
Umran Khan 
 


